June 30, 2017

Gregory R. Mineo, Director

State of Maine

Department of Administration and Financial Services
Bureau of Alcoholic Beverages and Lottery Operations
8 State House Station

Augusta, Maine 04333-0008

Re: Recommendation by Bureau to DeList All 50 Milliliter Spirits Products

Dear Director Mineo:

The Commission members have received the Bureau’s written recommendations relating
to the proposed delisting of 50 ml spirit products. In addition to the statistical information you
provided showing a recent increase in QUI convictions, Commission members have inquired
whether there is data that shows the number of OUI related fatalities since 2010. Since this
information may have relevance to the Commission’s deliberations on the delisting proposal, if it
exists and is available, we respectfully ask that it be provided in advance of the Commission

meeting currently scheduled for July 11%.
Your attendance to this request would be greatly appreciated.
Sincerely,
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Orland McPherson, Chair
State Liquor and Lottery Commission

cc: Mark Randlett, Assistant Attorney General
Andrew Black, Assistant Attorney General



